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More Trains, More Services 

The More Trains, More Services program is 

upgrading the rail network to support the 

introduction of the Mariyung fleet.  

As part of the program, we are completing work at 

Coniston Station to accommodate the new trains 

which will provide greater comfort and convenience 

for intercity customers. 

What does ‘Mariyung’ mean? 

Mariyung is the Darug word for Emu in 

acknowledgment of the local Aboriginal culture.  

The Mariyung fleet will run through many Aboriginal 

Countries such as Darug country, as well as at final 

destinations in Wiradjuri Country in the west at 

Lithgow;  Awabakal Country to the north at 

Newcastle and Dharawal Country to the south at 

Kiama. 

 

 

 

What’s been happening? 

After pausing all construction activity as a result of 

NSW Government Public Health Orders and 

Restrictions at the end of July, we are now back on 

site and continuing our upgrade activities at 

Coniston Station. 

Last month our activities included: 

• excavation activities for the installation of 

underground routes to carry cable 

connections 

• installation of cables to accommodate new 

platform lighting, CCTV and signalling 

infrastructure 

All work will be carried out in line with current NSW 

Government Public Health Orders and Restrictions, 

which are subject to change. 
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What’s next? 

In September we will be: 

• excavating underneath rail track for the 

installation of underground routes, cables and 

piping 

• installing concrete bases and pre-cast cable 

pits to support new infrastructure 

• installing new trackside equipment to improve 

signalling systems  

• removal of redundant signalling infrastructure 

and installation of upgraded signalling 

equipment 

• upgrading CCTV systems to improve safety 

and security 

To do this work, we will be accessing the rail 

corridor through the rail access gates off Gladstone 

Avenue and Old Springhill Road. 

Night work 

In September, some activities are required to take 

place outside of standard construction hours  

(7am-6pm).  

This work has been scheduled to take place during 

a Sydney Trains trackwork period when no trains 

are running, minimising disruptions to commuter 

services and improving the safety of our 

construction team and customers. 

Work outside of standard construction hours is 

scheduled to take place between  

6pm Friday 10 and 7am Monday 13 September. 

These times are subject to change as a result of 

NSW Government Public Health Orders and 

Restrictions.  

For up to date information, please visit  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms-coniston  

We understand construction activities may cause 

disruption for the community and every effort will be 

made to minimise impacts where possible. 

Temporary parking changes 

To enable the safe delivery of plant and material to 

site, we will require use of approximately 8 car 

parking spaces in the commuter car park off 

Gladstone Avenue between 4pm Thursday 9 and 

11am Monday 13 September. 

 
Image indicating spaces for reservation in September 

2021. 

 

 




